10,000th visitor to the new Swabian Nativity Museum in Mindelheim
On Wednesday 30 January 2019 at 3.45 p.m., we welcomed Bruno Kiefer, who was here with a small group of visitors from Biberach, as the 10,000th visitor to the new Swabian Nativity Museum. Together with Christian Schedler M.A., Head of the Cultural Office and Friederike Haber M.A., Director of the Swabian Nativity Museum, he drank a champagne toast to the success of Mindelheim’s newest museum. Shortly after the opening at the end of October 2018, a rush of visitors began, which was effectively spurred on by the many enthusiastic reports in newspapers, on radio and television. The new Nativity Museum is open to visitors all year round, not only during the Christmas period. 
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